

BACK SCHOOL

Weekly Newsletter

Sacred Heart Primary School Monday 1st September 2025



mportant Information Eolas Tábhachtach

Morning ICT Club for AR and Mathletics

This will restart once all pupils have been issued with their new passwords which should take place this week.

After School Clubs 2025 - 2026

Information regarding our after school provision for Term 1 will be issued during the week. Details how to register and cost will follow.

Y1 - 7 Healthy Break/Snack

All pupils in Year 1 - Year 7 should have a healthy break/snack for break

No Footballs

Pupils should <u>NOT</u> bring their own footballs into school. We have provided footballs for every class.

Music Lessons

Only Woodwind is restarting on Monday 1st September. We are still waiting for the EA to confirm when String tuition will start. Mrs Cunning will be in touch with Year 4 - 7 regarding Guitar tuition this week. There will be some spaces for new pupils.

Children walking home

If your child is Year 4 - 7 and permitted to walk home on their own, please send a note to the class teacher to confirm this. Thank you!

Curriculum Newsletters

We are not holding Curriculum Meetings this year, instead we are going to provide parents/guardians with a Curriculum Newsletter for each term. This will outline what the children will be learning in the various subject areas and the focus for the term.

Parent/Guardians Workshops

Sacred Heart is developing a series of Parent/Guardian workshops for each year group. In addition to this, other workshops will be made available throughout the year to offer support, guidance and education in a variety of areas. Once this has been confirmed it will be shared with you all.

Parent/Guardian Updated Contact Details

If your mobile number, home address or email address has changed, please let the main office know immediately. We are in the process of updating details for the School App. Without these details, you will not be able to receive messages etc via the School App.

Mobile Phones

Mobile Phones are NOT permitted in school. If your child requires their phone for after school, this should be left at the main office and collected at home time.

Lunch Times

New lunch times for 2025 - 2026
Year 1 - 4: 12 noon to 12.45pm Year 5 - 7: 12.35pm - 1.20pm

Need to speak to the class teacher?

Please contact the main office to make an appointment or send a written note to your class teacher to arrange a meeting/call.

Staff Car Park

This car park is for STAFF ONLY. Parents/Guardians/Childminders are not permitted to enter the car park due to health and safety. Let's keep our children safe.



Upcoming Events Imeachtaí le Teacht

Monday 1st September

Breakfast Club and Wraparound Clubs restart for Term 1



Woodwind students will restart lessons today.
Please bring instruments

Monday 8th September

Year 6 begin swimming this week. Payment to be made via Parent Pay. More details to follow



Year 7 Maths Boost After School Club begins (Registration link will be sent on 1st September)



Wednesday 10th September

Gaelic in school for Year 4 and Year 5 with Eoghan



Year 7 Literacy Boost After School Club begins (Registration link will be sent on 1st September)



Gaelic After School Club with Mr Mc Guigan Y6 - Y7



Tuesday 16th September

Ryan McBride Football for Year 5 (Please wear PE gear to school)



100% • NUT • FREE

HOME

We are a NUT FREE school.

100% • NUT • FREE

Nuts and food products containing nuts e.g. Nutella Spread are not permitted in school



We have pupils and staff with severe allergies and we thank you for your cooperation with this.



Canteen Menu

We are on

Week I of
our canteen
menu

IMPORTANT

If your child would like a sandwich from the canteen this now needs to be PRE ORDERED. Please contact the main office to place an order before 10.30am. Due to new regulations, the canteen staff cannot make these up during lunch time.

